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14th May 2025                                      Visit to Newham Grange Farm
Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                             
[bookmark: _Hlk197029427]
We are excited to have booked a visit for our Nursery children to Newham Grange Farm. This visit will allow the children to have a first-hand experience on a farm, petting the small animals in the discovery barn, a tour around the larger animals with a knowledgeable guide, exploration of the imaginary town, sand and play areas and have a lovely ice lolly treat at the end of the day. The visit is booked for Wednesday 18th June for both morning and afternoon Nursery. We will leave school promptly at 9:30am and return back between 2:15pm and 2.30pm. 

Clothing
[bookmark: _Hlk197029475]Your child will need to wear their school polo shirt/jumper but suitable bottoms for the weather, e.g. joggers, leggings, shorts. Please ensure your child is wearing trainers/ suitable shoes as we will be doing lots of walking! Please prepare them for the weather – sun-cream/hat for a sunny day and a light raincoat for a rainy day. 

If your child relies on pull ups, your child will need to bring spare pull ups, wipes and spare clothing.

Packed Lunch
[bookmark: _Hlk197965991][bookmark: _GoBack]Children will need a packed lunch on the day and a drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks) which they will need to be able to carry by themselves in a back pack to the farm.  Please note that no peanuts / sweets are not suitable packed lunch items.  Bags will be stored during the time spent at the farm. 

[bookmark: _Hlk197357576]Contributions
The cost of this trip has been partially subsided by school.  With contributions from the school, the cost of the trip is £10 per child. Please note if not enough contributions are paid, this trip will not be able to go ahead.  Please pay for our visit via the School Gateway app by Friday 13th June. Please complete and return the permission slip as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Thank you for your support

Mrs Hilton and Mrs Bell
 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Newham Grange Farm Nursery Trip – Wednesday 18th June 2025
I ________________________________ parent of ______________________________ give permission for my child to visit Newham Grange Farm.
I have paid the contribution of £10 via the school payment system	
Signed ____________________________                         Date ______________________
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